
CyFair Houston Lions Club 

Meeting Minutes 

March 27, 2018 

PRESENT: Lions’ Keith, Julie, Millie, Bob, Merrell, Mazhar, Paul, Bud, Dorothy, Becca and 
  Randy Mathews, John, and Terry 
GUEST: Guest Speaker only, Naomi Kealy 
SPEAKER: Naomi Kealy, Owner/Organizer 
  Charming Spaces, Professional Organizing Services 
 Charming-Spaces.com  281-701-9977 
 
MEETING: 
Lion Keith started meeting at 7:PM promptly. Lion Mazhar lead pledges with Lion Paul leading a prayer. 
No song this meeting.  Lion Keith briefly introduced our meeting speaker and invited her to start dinner 
serving as our guest. 
 
SPEAKER PRESENTATION: 
Lion Keith re-introduced our Guest Speaker, Naomi Kealy. She is Owner/Organizer of “Charming 
Spaces” Professional Organizing Services (Contact information above) 
 
Ms. Kealy shared with us that her company (based in West Houston) is a professional group that 
organizes all rooms such as kitchens, kids’ room, unpacking before/after a move, off-site storage units, 
space planning, coaching for decluttering (perhaps due to health of parent/family member). Their 
services are all- inclusive and will assist in most reorganizing needs. Costs are based on individual 
needs.  

 
CLUB MEETING BUSINESS: 
Lion Becca/Scouting Proposal: Lion Becca presented a request for Houston Cy-Fair Lion support for 
“Building Stronger” Scouting.  Brochure provided.  This effort encourages parent-driven Cub Scout 
participation, high adventure and service focus, vocationally focused programs such as EMS and Fire 
Department training.  Scout Mission: “Leave Better Than You Find It” 
 
After lively discussion, Lion Becca motioned that our Club vote on this investment. Lion Paul 2nd the 
motion.  Vote:  8 Yes and 4 No   Motion passed. 
 
Secretary Report:  Minutes approved. Motioned by Lion Mazhar and 2nd by Lion Terry 
  
Treasurer Report: Tabled until next meeting 
 
OTHER CLUB BUSINESS: 
Lion Paul updated club that his Mom had a fractured femur, doing well, and home now. 
Lion Keith updated that our own Lion Gary is back working and improving. 
Lion Merrell gave most current update for our upcoming “Murder Mystery Dinner” fundraising event on 
March 31st.  Most recent attendance count is 40-45 possible.  Julie will contact a few members about 
their ticket commitments.  Plan to decorate Den on Friday at 2:PM 
Reminder:  Lion Terry is our Club Hearing/Speech Chair 
Lion Merrell:  Reminder to Club that Monday, April 16th is SPIRIT NITE AT WILLIE’s (Jones Rd 
and 290).  MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!!! 
Lion Terry spoke briefly about considering community service hours for high school students in our 
need for help in the concession stand.  She agreed to research this possibility. 
        

Respectfully submitted, 
 
       Julie Blaies 
       Acting Club Secretary 


